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I highly support this bill and want to thank Senator Smith for introducing it.  

In-person voting with Voter ID is the only way to restore the integrity and FAITH in 

our elections. 

After spending four years analyzing the Oregon elections results and voter rolls, I'm 

more convinced than ever that our current mail in voting system is the gateway to 

mass election fraud and manipulation. Our ballots are being shipped all over the 

world, INCLUDING CHINA!!! Our Oregon ballots are currently mailed to invalid 

addresses, to people who no longer live in Oregon, to voters who do not exist, to 

non-citizens and dead voters. As one of many examples, there is currently a 

registered voter in active status in my district who died in 2017 but his ballot 

continues to be mailed to his last out of state address in Israel! This is unacceptable!! 

It has to stop!!!     

We have to stop sacrificing the integrity of our elections for the convenience of mail in 

ballots which makes it easy to hide the manipulations of election results from public 

and ultimately suppresses the voice of Oregonians! One day voting, In-person with 

Voter ID, hand-counted ballots, state holiday and clean rolls is the only option we 

have if we want to restore the faith in our state government! Make it happen! 

 

 

 

 

 


